
Merrill Road to Wonderwood Drive 
(State Road 116) Resurfacing 

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida 
FIN 428796-3DISTRICT TWO

CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSEE 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a construction 
Open House for the upcoming Merrill Road to Wonderwood Drive (State Road 116) 
resurfacing and roadway improvement project. 

The informal open house will give the public the opportunity to view roadway plans and 
discuss details with FDOT staff and the project team. Participants can stop in, attend 
virtually or call in anytime between 5 and 7 p.m. to learn more about the project. To attend 
virtually please register at nflroads.com/virtualmeetings. The Open House location and 
phone access information is listed above. 

The project includes roadway resurfacing and improvements along seven miles of State 
Road 116, known along the route from east of I-295 to A1A as Merrill Road, Ft. Caroline, 
Road, McCormick Road, Mt. Pleasant Road and Wonderwood Drive. Road work will occur  
from east of I-295 at Jane Street to west of A1A at Sand Castle Lane. Single lane closures 
will be in effect within the project limits through the duration of construction work.

The $30 million project is scheduled to start in April 2022 and be completed in summer 
2024, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.   

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Debbie Delgado at least seven 
days prior to the open house at debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us or at 904-360-5457.

Thursday, March 31, 2022 
Open House: 
5 to 7 p.m.
In Person: 

Fort Caroline Baptist Church 
11428 McCormick Road, 
Jacksonville, FL 32225

Online:  
nflroads.com/virtualmeetings

By phone: 
((914) 614-3221,  

Access Code 784-657-104




